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AGENCY
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ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SERVICES

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
September 3, 1998 Alameda, GA 94502-6577

{510)

REMEDIAL ACTION COMPLETION CERTIFICATE

Mr. Bob DeNinno

The Southland Corporation
19033 West Valley Hwy, D-104
Kent WA 98032

Re: Southland Store # 19403, 10501 Foothill Blvd. Oakland CA 94605
(Our site # 4444)

Dear Mr. DeNinno

This letter confirms the completion of a site investigation for the underground storage tanks
formerly located at the above referenced location. Thank you for your cooperation
throughout this investigation. Your willingness and promptness in responding to our
inquiries concerning the former underground storage tanks are greatly appreciated.

Based on information in the above referenced file and with the provision that the |
information provided to this agency was accurate and complete, no further action refated to
the underground tank investigation is required.

This Notice is issued pursuant to a regulation contained in Section 2721(e) of Title 23 of the
California Code of Regulations.

Please contact Pamela Evans of our office with any questions at (5 10)567-6770.
Sincerely, ,

Mosdoglomng™

Mee Ling Tung ‘
Director, Environmental Health Specialist

c: Files, Environmental Health Services
David Bean, Fluor Daniel GTI, 757 Arnold Drive, Suite D, Martinez CA 94553
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June 4, 1998

Chuck Headlee

San Francisco Regional Water Quality Control Board
2101 Webster St., Suite 500

Oakland CA 94612

RE: Case Closure, Southland Project, 10501 Foothill Blvd., Oakland 94605

Dear Mr. Headlee:

Enclosed you will find a case closure summary for the above referenced property. Please
review the case and inform me of the Board’s decision regarding case closure at your
earliest convenience.

You may contact me with any questions at (510)567-6770.

Sincerely,
Pamela J. Evans

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist

c: Bob De Ninno, Southland Environmental Services
Kiet Hoang



